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I am an Oregon Voter and I don't support this measure.  This bill won't fix any 

problems and no criminal will go get a permit to purchase a gun.  This will not solve 

any problems please look at the gun violence problems in Idaho.  They are lower 

than Oregon, Washington and California.  That should show that all these gun laws 

don't work.  Start holding up the laws agent criminals and not releasing them.  This 

bill won't saves lives like Portland thinks it will. 


